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NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
Proposal #18: 3733-00-71, WISC 2020 142 

CTH F 
CTH O – 352nd Avenue 
Local Road 
Kenosha County 

 

 
Letting of April 14, 2020 
 
This is Addendum No. 2, which provides for the following: 
 
Special Provisions: 
 

Revised Special Provisions 
Article 

No. 
Description 

7 Notice to Contractor, Potential Aggregate Source 
 

 

The responsibility for notifying potential subcontractors and suppliers of these changes remains with the 
prime contractor. 

Sincerely, 
 

Mike Coleman 
Proposal Development Specialist 
Proposal Management Section 
 
 
 



ADDENDUM NO. 02 

3733-00-71 

April 8, 2020 

 
Special Provisions 
 
7. Notice to Contractor, Potential Aggregate Source 
 
Replace paragraph one with the following: 
 

The contractor is advised to contact Kenosha County to use a County owned stockpile consisting of 
broken concrete, broken asphalt and miscellaneous aggregate on the project as borrow. The 
stockpile is located on the County Maintenance yard on Karow Rd, roughly 1,900 feet north of STA 
34+00. Contact Clement Abongwa (262) 653-1870 to coordinate the use of the stockpile. 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 


